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 Concerns have been raised by the LFB regarding a potential fire risk emanating from the batteries of electric 
buses catching fire which will be parked in a new underground parking lot. Furthermore, fire safety provision 
must be ensured for those people living/working/visiting above the parking lot. So far no assurance has been 
given    

I’m not against improvements being made to central Edgware, but the only acceptable solution is to considerably reduce 
the height and density of the development with a maximum height of six storeys. 

In light of my concerns, I would like to express my support for any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the 
Edgware Community Association. Please also accept their submissions as reflecting my own concerns. 

Please confirm receipt of this email and that it arrived by the closing consultation date of 18th June 2024, and keep me 
informed of any further updates to the proposal. 

Many thanks, 

Yours sincerely 

Gerald Ivor Zeidman 

 




